
The overriding aim is to allow for free general debate.

18 November 1994

Again, for the purposes of faciliting general debate, it is proposed that the opening round of 

formal questions in response to these presentations are limited to 5 minutes each (larger parties) 

and 3 minutes each (smaller parties).

In order to allow for the maximum exchange of views possible on each topic it is proposed that 

the presentation of party papers on topics by the presenting party should be limited to 15 or 10 

minutes, with the cut off point between larger parties (15 mins.) and smaller parties (10 minutes) 

being as agreed for the inaugural meeting.

Proposed Jime_allocation for discussion of party papers on individual topics 

(including analysis of the problem)


